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Completion of MainstreamBPO transaction 

 

On 13 July 2017, IRESS (IRE.ASX) announced it had entered into an agreement with MainstreamBPO 

(MAI.ASX) to divest a part of its superannuation administration business that provides services to customer-

owned banks. 

IRESS advises that the transaction has now been formally completed. 

Ends 

For further details, please contact: 

 

Andrew Walsh 

Chief Executive 

+61 2 8273 0000 

 

Simon Conroy 

Head of Financial Planning Analysis 

+61 3 9018 6049   

 

 

 

 
 


